
Sèvres, 17 August 2006 
 
To the CCTF WG on TWSTFT mailing list. 
  
Dear Colleagues, 
   
As announced earlier 14th Meeting of the CCTF Working Group (WG) on 
Two-Way Satellite Time and Frequency Transfer (TWSTFT) will be held 
on 10-12 September 2006 at the Paris Observatory (OP), Paris, France 
(www.obspm.fr). Local organizer is Joseph Achkar (joseph.achkar@obspm.fr). 
 
All practical information about the meeting can be found on BIPM TWSTFT site: 
http://www.bipm.fr/wg/AllowedDocuments.jsp?wg=TWSTFT in "WG 14th Meeting". 
 
According to the commitments received until now, Meeting Agenda looks as 
follows: 
 
Sunday 10 Sept:  14:00 - 18:00 Participating Station Reports    
 
Monday 11 Sept:  09:00 - 12:00 Technical Reports 
 
             PTB - Experiments with different chip rates (Dirk Piester) 
               INTELSAT - Status Report (Phil Whitacre) 
                    Galileo use of TWSTFT (ESA or PTB) 
                    TimeTech - Latest Developments 
        BIPM - (W. Lewandowski) 
                   
                 12:00 - 13:30 Buffet lunch 
 
                 14:00 - 18:00 Discussion on Intelsat Cost Sharing in Europe  
                    and North America 
 
                 19:30 Dinner in Paris Latin Quarter (Cathedral Notre-Dame  
                    neighbourhood) 
 
Tuesday 12 Sept: 9:00 - 12:00 Any other business, and Tour of OP 
 
                12:00 - 13:00 Sandwich lunch  
 
                13:00 Departure to BIPM 
  
To submit any other topics to the meeting agenda you should contact  
Bill Klepczynski, Chairman of the WG (wklepczy@comcast.net), or myself  
(wlewandowski@bipm.org). Final agenda will be provided soon.  
 
Meeting will be held in historic building of Paris Observatory in Council Room. 
Lunch will be served in the same building in Cassini Room. Lunches and dinner  
will be offered by LNE-SYRTE. 
 
If you did not do it already, please notify as soon as possible local organizer 
Joseph Achkar about your participation. Early notification will facilitate  
organization of the meeting.  
 
With my best regards, 
   
W. Lewandowski 
Secretary of the CCTF WG on TWSTFT  


